
NOTE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

DRIVERS’ PANEL – 12TH MAY 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting of the Drivers’ Panel scheduled for Thursday, 12th May 2022 at 3.00pm 
has been cancelled. 
 
This meeting of the Panel will take place on another date, which has yet to be 
arranged. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
11th May 2022 

 
 


